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July 1, 2020 
 
 
Subject: 2020 National Convention & Leadership Conference 
 
This letter is to inform all churches affiliated with the UCJA that both the 2020 National Convocation 
and Leadership Conference have been canceled due to Covid-19. Great thought was given to this 
decision and it was determined that it was in the best interest of our churches and members to cancel 
all remaining national meetings for this year.  
 
If you have already made reservations for the convention, the North Raleigh Hilton will be fully 
refunding all deposits. As soon as we receive the procedure for refund, we will communicate this 
information to you. We ask that you please exercise patience and refrain from contacting the Hilton 
until we have the proper procedures to follow. 
 
These are unprecedented times that we are living in and ask that you continue to pray for one another. 
Our prayer is that God will continue to sustain, cover, and keep each church, pastor, and member of 
the United Churches of Jesus, Apostolic. In addition, we pray that God will heal our land and bless 
us to be able to assemble next year, as a body, to commemorate and celebrate 50 years of existence 
as an organization.  
 
In His Service, 
 

James F. Millner 
 
Bishop James F. Millner 
General Secretary 
 

 


